Monday, September 19, 2022 at 9:49:56 AM Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: 274 ERAU July 11 Trip to panhandle

Date: Friday, September 9, 2022 at 8:50:09 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Cruise, Rodney J.

To: Cori Henderson

CC: Rick Harper

Dear Cori and Rick,

Thank you for your continued efforts. At this point, we would like to withdraw our proposal. As our plans
evolve we will reach out.

Best regards,

Rodney Cruise
SVP and Chief Operating Officer

0: 386.226.7303
C: 386.679.0613
rodney.cruise@erau.edu
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